
To whom this may concern, 

 

My name is Hortense Taylor. I am a student here at BC. And I attended the EODAC meeting on 

last Tuesday. And from the moment that I walked into the room I saw a few of the faculty’s 

faces, and I felt very uncomfortable. As an African American student, I felt that our safety and 

education here on campus was not important to a few people inside of the room. I also felt that if 

I went to register for any of those professors’ classes that I would fail in the classes because of 

the color of my skin.  

 


